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August 26, 2013

Ms. Ellise Darwton

Dominica Electricity Services Ltd.
#18 Castle Street

P.O. Box 1593

Roseau

COMMONWEALTH OF DOMINICA

Dear Ms. Darwton,

Thank you for your letter of August 15, 2013 with notification of the ordinary resolution to be placed
before your upcoming special meeting of the shareholders to replace PricewaterhouseCoopers as your
auditors.

This will confirm that there are no matters which we require to be communicated to the members of the
company in connection with our replacement as auditors.

We do appreciate the opportunity to have been of service to Dominica Electricity Services Limited as
auditors and we remain available to provide other services to your company as the need arises over the
years ahead.

In this regard, please note that the PricewaterhouseCoopers East Caribbean Firm has recently joined with
the PwC Firms in the Bahamas, Bermuda, BVI, the Cayman Islands, Jamaica, Trinidad and the Turks &
Caicos Islands to establish a highly integrated pan-Caribbean professional network which will provide a
larger and stronger platform for us to deliver quality professional services to clients throughout the region,
including the islands of the East Caribbean. At your convenience, we would be pleased to have the
opportunity to discuss with you and your colleagues how we might be able to support you in the future.

Yours truly,

e

Marcus Hatch
Senior Partner

PricewaterhouseCooopers, The Financial Services Centre, Bishop’s Court Hill, P.O. Box 111, St. Michael BB14004,
Barbados, West Indies
T: (246) 626-6700, F: (246) 436-1275, www.pwe.com/bb

“PricewaterhouseCoopers” refers to the East Caribbean firm of PricewaterhouseCoopers . A full listing of the partners of the East Caribbean firm is available on request at the
above address.



